From: Teresa Hayes

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: CAFO moratorium
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 9:46:49 AM

| ask you to support and enact a permanent moratorium on large and medium animal feeding
operations in the Buffalo River watershed. CAFOs of this type should not exist near our National
Park, should not be allowed on Karst topography, should not be allowed to degrade the water
quality of our rivers.

Please, a permanent moratorium is the right thing to do.

Thomas Maly
Jasper, Arkansas
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